
PLANNING BOARD WORKSHOP 
TOWN OF CUMBERLAND 

Cumberland Town Hall  
Town Council Chambers 

290 Tuttle Road, Cumberland, Maine 04021 
Tuesday, January 31, 2017 

6:30 p.m.   
 
 
 

 

The Planning Board will hold a workshop on Tuesday, January 31, 2017 beginning at 
6:30 p.m to review proposed changes to Section 315-63 of the Zoning Ordinance – 
Signs. The changes include the addition of LED type signs in the Town Center District.  
The Greely Campus (High School, Middle School and Mable I. Wilson School) is 
proposed to be added to the Town Center District.  

 
The Planning Board will not review any applications; there will be no public hearings.   
 
The workshop is open to the public. The draft changes are available for viewing at 
www.cumberlandmaine.com.  For more information, call 829-2206. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.cumberlandmaine.com/

